
Simsbury Recycling Committee Meeting 
Town Hall Offices—Room 103 

October 24, 2019 
Subject to the Vote of Approval 

 
Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:30pm. 
 
Joe Daly, Rosemary Fusco, Sue Ray and Mary Turner were present. 
 
No public audience. 
 
Sue Ray made a motion to approve the minutes of September 19, 2019, seconded by 
Joe Daly. All agreed and motion carried. 
 
Recycling News: Mary had presented “Earthwise” material that she had from a meeting 
she attended.  All was made of recycled paper. The utensils were made from wood. 
Rosemary presented a logo from Wellfleet that the recycling organization had. They are 
just getting started with their program. 
 
The Swap Shoppe had its last weekend Oct.26th. Opening day is the first Sat. in April. 
 
There are 13 businesses that have signed up with the “Fill-It” program to-date. 
 
The recipient for the Annual Recycling Award has been chosen. Rosemary made a 
motion to accept the nominee, seconded by Sue. All agreed and motion carried. 
 
Mary presented a report about the Sustainability Team and indicated that Simsbury 
would be receiving an award. The level has yet to be determined.  Mary will follow up on 
this. 
 
No unfinished business. 
 
No new business.  
 
At 7:35pm, Joe made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Sue. All agreed 
and motion carried  
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Rosemary Fusco  
 


